
The Australian Canine Snakebite Survey 
 

 
 

Have you ever treated a dog with snake envenomation? 
Here is your chance to contribute to our knowledge on this interesting topic!  

It only takes 5-15 minutes. 
 
The University of Sydney is conducting an anonymous survey designed to investigate the current 
practices in the diagnosis and treatment of canine snakebite patients across Australia, with a focus 
on the number of vials of antivenom being used, the decision-making surrounding this and any 
adverse events. It is open to any veterinarian in Australia who has been involved with snake 
envenomation in dogs.  
 
You may open the survey in your web browser by clicking the link below: 
Australian Canine Snakebite Survey 
 
If the link above does not work, try copying the link below into your web browser: 
https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=F4TFHL4CC3 
 
Please consider forwarding this email/link to any colleagues who you feel may be able to participate. 
The more responses we receive, the more accurate the information.  
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